
Dear Colleague, 
 
 
The Athens Institute for Education and Research (ATINER), a world association of 
academics and researchers based in Athens, organizes its 2nd Annual 
International Symposium on Culture, 29-30 May 2017, Athens, Greece. You are 
more than welcome to submit a proposal for a presentation by email to 
atiner@atiner.com, before 30 January 2017.  
The registration fee is 540 euro and includes accommodation during the days of 
the conference, participation to all sessions of the conference, breakfasts, two 
lunches and all taxes. If you need more information, please let me know and our 
administration will send it through to you. 
 
The language of the conference is English for both presentations and discussions. 
Abstracts should be 200-300 words in length and it should include names and 
contact details of all authors. All abstracts are blind reviewed according to 
ATINER's standards and policies. Acceptance decisions are sent within four weeks 
following submission. Papers should be submitted one month before the 
conference only if the paper is to be considered for publication at ATINER's 
series. 
 
 
My best regards, 
Dr. Gregory T. Papanikos, President, ATINER. 
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ATINER | 8 Valaoritou Street, Kolonaki | Athens | Greece 
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